February 18, 2015

Mr. Jon Skarda, President

Shore-Line Construction Enterprises, Inc.

4713B Forge Rd.

Perry Hall, MD 21128

Dear Jon,

Tracey and I want to sincerely thank you and your team for turning our vision of a waterfront dream home into reality. Under your direction every Shore-Line employee and every subcontractor followed your lead in demonstrating professionalism and dedication to constructing a quality home on time and on budget.

During the entire process you were very accessible, addressing current status and any questions or issues that we had. The number of choices required while building a custom home can be daunting at times. The scheduling process you used that required us to make our selections in stages made the process much more manageable. During the process you were able to convey your knowledge and experience to help guide us through the selections.

We are pleased to have an energy efficient home with geothermal HVAC and solar shingles that will certainly be good for both the environment and our utility bill.

In closing we enjoyed working with you and would highly recommend Shore-Line Construction to anyone considering a construction project. Please feel free to use us as a reference or bring prospective clients by to see the quality of your work.

Sincerely,

Don & Tracey Wright

5943 Loreley Beach Rd.

White Marsh, MD 21162